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  From the Desk of Mr. Kissell, Superintendent…
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Continental School District 
Celebrates School Board Recognition Month 

https://www.ohioschoolboards.org/

https://www.ohioschoolboards.org/
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Upcoming Events
Continental Local School

Feb  4 All “A’s” Night at Varsity Girls Home 
   Game vs Wayne Trace

Feb  7 Senior Night for Boys Basketball
Feb 13 Senior Night for Girls Basketball
Feb 17 Presidents’ Day - No School
Feb 20 ACT for Jrs. at American Legion
Feb 23 Band Booster Brunch Fundraiser

   at Legion, 8:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.
Mar  2 HS Band/Choir Concert, 7:00 p.m.
Mar 2-6 Scholastic Book Fair @Elementary
Mar  8 Putnam County Fine Arts, Leipsic HS, 

   1:00-4:00 p.m.
Mar 12 Spring Lange Pictures, Pre-Gr 6
Mar 13 Staff Prof. Dev. Day - No School
Mar 16 Winter Sports Awards, 6:30 p.m.
Mar 17 ELEVATE Career Day, Leipsic 

   Community Center
Mar 19 Student Council Red Cross Blood

   Drive
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Sadies Fun!

Kenna Okuley and Cami Butler Apple Fun!

No School:

Mon., Feb 17, Presidents’ Day
Fri., March 13, Staff Prof Day

K-12 ART 

HS Art Classes Visit Toledo Art Museum 



Congratulations to the winners of 
the Mission: Contamination story 
contest! Young Writers USA 
sponsors story contests for middle 
and high school students, asking 
them to write short stories of 100 
words or less. Mrs. Martinez and Mrs. 
Manon decided to have staff members 
pick the winners from our own students’
entries. The winners are: third place, 
Peyton Stauffer with her story “It’s Not 
Safe!”, second place, Gwenyth Blevins 
with “The Infection,” and first place, 
Olivea Coble with “From the Double 
Barrels.” Good luck  to our winners and all the students who entered the contest!
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    FCCLA, which stands for Family Career and Community Leaders of America, is one of Continental’s school organizations. On 
October 22nd, Continental’s FCCLA traveled to Ottoville Parish Center to attend the District Meeting. Nineteen of Continental’s students 
attended the meeting. The theme of the meeting was called “Your Story” and focused on the idea of suicide awareness and prevention.  
Each of us has a story to tell and it is important that we understand our story is not done yet. We were also taught that we control our own 
story, and that we can lift others up and keep them going, along with ourselves.

    At the District Meeting, each school brought in items to donate to Family Promise of Lima-Allen County. Family Promise partners with 
families who are homeless or at risk of becoming homeless by helping them get back on their feet so they can create a stable lifestyle for 
their children.

    Students also learned of different methods to cope with stress, such as Yoga, and were taught about suicide awareness and prevention. 
During the district meeting, we had a talk about counseling, what to do in different scenarios and learned how to adapt to many different 
mentalities. The presenter was a clinician from Cornerstone of Hope in Bluffton.  Students also made bracelets with the semicolon symbol, 
a common suicide prevention symbol.  In literature, an author uses a semicolon to represent a sentence the author could have ended, but 
chose not to.  The semicolon is to remind us that our story is not over.

    During the meeting, a district president was elected to guide the association into wisdom, prosperity, and enlighten others to have a 
positive impact in people’s lives. We shared many of our own personal FCCLA story’s and got to know one another. There were many 
different amazing and inspiring guest speakers to help us learn that our story is not over, and to allow yourself and others to keep living, 
and make each new day count. 

FCCLA
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Follow the Elementary Building on Facebook
@continentalelementary

From the Desk of Mrs. Potts, 
Elementary Principal…

     Christmas is often thought of as the season of giving. In December, the 
students at Continental Elementary took part in raising money to benefit 
families of Putnam County. The students raised money for Christmas for Kids, 
a program initiated by the Marine Corp League #758 out of Defiance and
I Heart Radio. The program offers assistance to families in need at Christmas 
and throughout the year. 
     Several years ago, former kindergarten teacher, Mrs. Retcher, started a 
Christmas for Kids campaign with her kindergarteners. Back then her students 
did chores around the house to earn money. This year, the students at 
Continental purchased tickets for raffle baskets to raise money. The raffle baskets were donated by 
various staff and student groups. 
     Overall, Continental Elementary School donated $3,600 to the Christmas for Kids program.


